

t: 01353 667763

e: office@elycollege.co.uk w: www.elycollege.com

24th November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 10 Students

I am writing to welcome Mr Hutt, Miss Berry and Mr Wagg to the maths department.

As you are aware Year 10 have just completed their first departmental assessment in maths this year. Having taken into account the students classwork, homework and assessment results there may be some resulting class changes. This process of ensuring that students are best placed to maximise their progress will be ongoing throughout the remainder of this academic year.

The mathematics department will continue to do everything possible to ensure that each student achieves their full potential. Our dedicated team continue to offer support both during the day and in Session 6. Maths clinic is on every Thursday Session 6, and students can bring any class work, homework and/or revision with which they require support.

If you would like to discuss this decision, then please contact me at sdenney@elycollege.co.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Miss S Denney

Curriculum Lead for Mathematics

















